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COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3..

11tk October, 1937,

Dear Sir, -
With reference to San Francigod'/ﬁaport Noe. 7722 on
the steamer "AMERIGAN FISHER", I have to say that 1t is concluded
that the accumulation tests referred to in my letter of the
16th June last hkvo been made, But I slall be glad tomreceive
your confirmation of this,
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clessificetion Committee,

Wme Bennett, Esq.,
NEW YORK.




